
    

 

14th May 2015 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

OWN CLOTHES DAY 

 

 

 

On Monday 18th May children can come to school in their own clothes and 

bring £1  to help raise money for the people of Nepal after their 

devastating earthquakes. 

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 


